
BULLETIN #008 
Accessible Taxi Incentive Program 

Standing Policy Committee Report and Stakeholder Report Back:  What We Heard 
November 10, 2021 

This bulletin is to inform industry stakeholders of the upcoming publication of the Accessible Taxi Incentive Program 
briefing to be posted in the coming days. The briefing, which includes information on changes to the Accessible Taxi 
Incentive Program and WAV Calgary Centralized Dispatch Service, will be included on the agenda of the Community 
Development Committee on Wednesday, November 17, 2021. 

The Committee meeting agenda and Accessible Taxi Incentive Program briefing and attachments will be available to 
access through the following link:  
https://www.calgary.ca/ca/city-clerks/legislative-services/agenda-minutes.html.  

Public Submissions to the Community Development Committee 

There will be no presentation of the briefing to Committee and no opportunity for members of the public to speak, 
however written submissions from the public will be accepted and made available to members of Committee. Written 
submissions can be made using the public submission form.  

Stakeholder Report Back: What We Heard 

The stakeholder engagement process to support the review of the Accessible Taxi Incentive Program is now 
complete. A summary of the engagement process and the feedback collected from industry stakeholders is included 
in the stakeholder What we Heard Report.  

This bulletin will also available in Amharic, Arabic, Hindi, Punjabi and Urdu and posted to  Calgary.ca. in the coming 
days. 

Thank you for your participation and feedback on the Accessible Taxi Incentive Program. 

If you have any further questions regarding the Accessible Taxi Incentive Program, please contact 
ltsengagement@calgary.ca.  

Sincerely, 

  

Abdul Rafih 

Chief Livery Inspector 
Calgary Community Standards 
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